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Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2016/01 ; November 03, 2016

Market Advisory for Upcoming U.S. Presidential Election

As you may be aware, on November 08, 2016 there will be vote casting for U.S. Presidential Election. During
this event, it is expected that the market may experience uncertainty and volatility in all international contracts.

In view of the above, you are kindly requested to observe the following during the November 07 to 11 week:

Ensure excess / sufficient liquidity in their proprietary & client accounts

Consider raising auto liquidation thresholds and monitoring thereof

Monitor “Stop Orders” as due to volatility the orders may remain unfilled

Advise all clients of the increased risks within the period leading up to, during and after the Election as
the volatility may impact all international contracts
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Moreover, please note that the Exchange is working on its risk management strategy for the event, which will
be communicated in due course.

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on
021-111-623-623, 0300-8213-324 and 0321-8756-623 or by email at support@pmex.com.pk.

Best regards,
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Nauman Lakhani
Head of Marketing, Business Development
& Customer Support Services

3-B, 3rd Floor, Bahria Complex IV, Ch. Khalique-uz-Zaman Road, Gizri, Karachi, Pakistan. | UAN: +92-21-111-623-623| FAX: +92-21-3515 5022- 23,| EMAIL: info@pmex.com.pk| WEB: www.pmex.com.pk



